
Planter’s Row Bulletin 

Dear Planter’s Row Neighbors, 
  

 IT IS NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE TIME AGAIN!! 
 

Our fall neighborhood garage sale will be on 
Saturday, September 26, 2015, 8am-Noon 

 
Please indicate that you are having a garage/yard sale by attaching balloons to your 
mailbox. Please follow the rules according to Mauldin Sign ordinance (copy available on 
request). And remember, when putting out signs for directional purposes to be considerate 
of your “intersection/corner” neighbors. We will also have banners at each of the 
neighborhood entrances. PLEASE DO NOT STAPLE/TAPE signs to stop sign posts, 
lamp posts, or street sign posts. 
 

Ads will be placed in the newspaper as well as online to promote the neighborhood sale and 

special charity/non-profit staging in the pool parking lot. 
 

Homeowner/Charity/Non-profit fundraisers - We will have spaces available in the pool parking lot for 

homeowners, as well as local charities and non-profit fundraisers. If you are involved in a local charity, non-

profit or you are a homeowner wanting a premium space, please contact Michele Robertson 

communityliaison@plantersrow.net. Spaces are available on a “first come - first served” basis.  
 

 

There will NOT be a designated charity to come through the neighborhood to pick up your unwanted and unsold 

items, but there is a website that you can find a charity at http://www.donationtown.org/charity/, to come to your 

house for pick up. 
 

DUMPSTER: 

A dumpster will be available starting Thursday, September  24  through Tuesday September 29, in the pool parking lot. 

PLEASE DO NOT put any electronic equipment (Appliances, computers, radios), tires, 

paint, chemicals, household cleaners, pesticides, batteries, asphalt, bricks, mortar, engine 

oil, etc.  Remember the parking lot is under video surveillance. 
 

A recycling drop-off site is located at the Public Works Facility on Woodside Park Drive in 

Simpsonville. It is open Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. The Public Works site 

accepts electronics from households (televisions, computers, computer monitors, printers 

and other electronic equipment) and used motor oil, filters and bottles.   

For more information on recycling please call 864-467-7384 or visit www.greenvillecounty.org/solid_waste. 
       

                  CONTINUED on other side….. 

Liaison Committee Update, September 9, 2015 

Come out and support Kitten Action Team (an all volunteer, 501(c)(3) non-profit charity) 

Yard sale - Bake sale - Popcorn sale 
(at the Planter’s Row pool parking lot, 7am-1pm) 

Kitten Action Team rescues, provides medical care, and adopts kittens into forever loving homes. 

Donations are always welcome and we are always looking for foster care homes. www.kittenactionteam.com 

http://www.donationtown.org/charity/


Planter’s Row Bulletin 

Dear Planter’s Row Neighbors, 
  

 PLANTER’S ROW INAUGURAL SOCCER TOURNAMENT 
 

At the Soccer Field on the Vineyard side of the neighborhood 
Saturday, September 19, 2015, 9am 

(rain date Sunday September 20, 2015, 1:30pm) 
 

 Ages 16+ coed with no ratio requirements.( i.e. any combination of male/female/age range, etc.)
(we will arrange a separate tournament for under 16s, date and details to be confirmed) 

 Planter’s Row residents only - one non-PR resident will be permitted per team. 

 Water and fruit will be provided.  

 Soccer cleats and shin guards are required. 

 Number of players allowed per team and the amount of players playing at one time (i.e. 7v7, 
6v6, 5v5, 4v4) will be determined by interest level.  

 4 Players will be the minimum per team. 

 Players may form their own team, up to the 
maximum allowed by the tournament. Players 
who need to be put on a team can be put on a 
“free agent” list where a team can be formed 
from, or players can be accepted by another 
team who may be short of players. 

 Games will consist of two 20-30 minute   
halves (depending on participation). 

 Standard “small field” rules apply. Please email 
any questions in regards to the rules. 

 

Please indicate your interest in participating by emailing Simon Kaye president@plantersrow.net or 
Kevin Bragman treasurer@plantersrow.net or by adding your details to the signup sheet which is at 
the bulletin board, located in the pool parking lot circle.  

 

On September 12th, we will determine team size, game length, etc. We will create a 
tournament bracket with schedule and post on the Planters Row Facebook page by September 18th 
(possibly sooner). 

 

Rules and schedule are subject to change and communication will be updated on the community 
Facebook page and the plantersrow.net website, under Important Announcements. 

 

Volunteers for this event are appreciated (especially any neighborhood referees that would like to 
volunteer their time). 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/PRsocial/ 
Don’t forget to join the community Facebook page for all of the latest neighborhood information. 

               
      CONTINUED on other side….. 

Recreation Committee Update, September 9, 2015 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/PRsocial/

